
YOU’RE INVITED!
TO AN OPEN HOUSE AT THE NEW 
ROCKY MOUNTAIN  
CHILDCARE FACILITY

Construction of the new Rocky Mountain Childcare facility on the 
grounds at Marysville Elementary School is now complete.



To celebrate this milestone, there will be an open house for the 
public on Monday, January 6 from 5:00-7:00PM.




Come and explore these new child care spaces that will be operated 
by Summit Community Services Society in the coming months!

526-309th Avenue, Marysville

5:00 PM - 7:00 PM | Monday, January 6


